
 

 
 

COUNCIL NEWS 
University of Adelaide 
Council meeting held on 
Monday 17 October 2022 
Report from the Chancellor 

The Chancellor welcomed Council 
members to the meeting held at the 
Roseworthy Campus. She thanked Prof 
Rob Woodgate and the staff and students 
of Roseworthy for the informative campus 
tour and pleasant lunch with its 
opportunities for general discussions.  

 
The Chancellor reported on recent events 
she attended including the University 
Chancellors Council meeting, the National 
Conference on University Governance, 
and the September graduation ceremonies. 

Report from the Vice-Chancellor 
and President 

The Vice-Chancellor and President 
reported on a range of matters, including:
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